
 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome! 
 
The Computer Science Education committee is seeking new members to review 
current district offerings at the Pre-K -12 levels and work towards developing a 
comprehensive delivery model for Computer Science education.  Advancement of 
Computer Science education is of high importance to equip all students with 
computation thinking and coding skills to prepare them for the future workforce and 
further economic and community development.  
 
The committee will consist of the Deputy Superintendent of Curriculum, Instruction 
and Assessment, Career and Technical Education (CTE) Coordinator, CTE 
Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment Specialist, Software Engineer (IS&T), 
business and industry professionals, administrators from the K-8, middle and high 
school levels, teachers from the K-8, middle and high school levels, a high school 
counselor, parents, and community members.   
 
This is an ongoing committee to support the implementation of Computer Science 
across PreK-12 campuses.  If you would like further information please contact Dr. 
Gayle Galligan, Deputy Superintendent at gayle.galligan@dvusd.org or Jayme 
Fitzpatrick, Manager of CTE at jayme.fitzpatrick@dvusd.org . 
 
 
If you are interested in being a committee member, please complete the Volunteer 
Application form and submit to Amanda Lynn at amanda.lynn@dvusd.org.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gayle Galligan Ed.D.    Jayme Fitzpatrick MEd 
Deputy Superintendent   CTE Manager 
Curriculum, Instruction & Assessment Curriculum, Instruction & Assessment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


